
 CITY PLANNING COMMISSION HEARING BRIEF 
Tuesday, May 17th, 2016  

Full audio is available on the City Web site www.Cityofprineville.com   
 

 
 

Commission Members Present:  
Marty Bailey, Bob Orlando, Robert Spaulding, Ron Cholin 
 

Commission Members Not Present: Kim Kambak, Deb Harper, Corey Engstrom 
 

Staff Present:  Phil Stenbeck (Director), Josh Smith (Senior Planner) 
Provided Testimony: Don Wood 
 

Workshop (5:30) 
 
Opened meeting:  Planning Commission Chair Marty Bailey, instructed staff to begin the meeting. 
 
Workshop:  
 
Former Planning Commissioner Don Wood had requested to meet with the Planning Commission to 
discuss the potential effects on the City of Prineville due to the potential Cascadia earthquake event. 
Don gave a brief presentation on what he feels could happen to Prineville if the event is strong 
enough.  The primary concern is what to do after the event with regard to re-building the City and 
whether it makes sense to re-build in the same place or devise a plan to relocate the City.  

 
 

Regular Meeting (6:30) 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Planning Commission Chair Marty Bailey called the Commission to order.  
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING:  
 
 A.  VAR-2016-100 for a variance to the City sign code was withdrawn by the applicant. 

 
 

PLANNING DIRECTOR’S REPORT: 
 
The Planning Director updated the Commission about potential marijuana law changes, the 
status of the Heli base project at the airport, the status of the rails to trails project and 
potential code changes for this year.  
 
 Meeting Adjourned:  
 
 

http://www.cityofprineville.com/

